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Submission to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission

In regards to

The Ontario Power Generation’s application for a renewal of the Operating License for the Western Waste Management Facility
March 19, 2006

CNWC Submission March 19, 2007 – OPG WWMF Operating License Renewal
The Canadian Nuclear Workers Council (CNWC) was founded in 1993 as an umbrella organization of workers who are represented by unions that represent workers in the Canadian Nuclear Industry. The CNWC is also a member of the International Nuclear Workers Union Network (INWUN).
The Power Workers Union (PWU) is the Union that represents the workers at the OPG Western Waste Management Facility and they are a major member of the CNWC. Our organization supports the PWU submission to the commission in this regard.

Member Unions of the CNWC are well aware of the operation of waste management operations as they have similar types of waste to look after in their work locations. The delegates that attended the CNWC 2006 Annual Convention were briefed on and visited the OPG WWMF. Their comments were very positive and from their perspective the site is very well operated and maintained.
The CNWC is always concerned with worker safety. It is our belief that good safety programs in the workplace not only protect the workers but also protect the public and the environment. Some work place hazards that can affect workers can also affect the environment and the public. This is why it is very important to eliminate and control hazards in the workplace.
OPG has a long history of placing worker safety very high on their agenda. They work very closely with the onsite Union (PWU) on health and safety issues. The involvement of the Union is very important. If there were any safety issues affecting workers the on site union will ensure that they are addressed.

The public can be assured that the Unions will address any safety and environment issues in the workplace. These workers, after all, also live in the communities in the vicinity of this site and are therefore very concerned that the public and the environment are not affected by any activities that take place at the WWMF.
The CNWC supports the CNSC Staff recommendation for a ten year Operating License for the WWMF. Our support is conditional on the fact that interim public hearings are conducted in the third and seventh years of the proposed license period. It is imperative that the public be given the opportunity to raise any concerns that they may have and be updated on any activities at the WWMF on a frequent basis.

In conclusion, the CNWC encourages the Commission to renew the OPG Western Nuclear Waste Management Facility Operating License for a term of ten years.
Respectively submitted by:

David Shier

President - CNWC
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